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At Peasmarsh Memorial Hall in November

Doctors Surgery Tuesday 7" between 11.30am and 12.30pm - This service is available to all
Peasmarsh residents who are registered with the centre - to book an appointment contact Rye
Medical Centre on 01797 223333

Peasmarsh Parish Council Tuesday 7" at 7.30pm in the Meeting Room - Residents are cordially
invited to raise any concerns or issues they may have

Flower Arranging Wednesday 8" 10am to 12 noon - Theme is 'An Arid Arrangement' - everyone
welcome especially beginners Come along have fun and learn a new skill - More details from
Deirdre Bull 01797 230208

Film Club Friday 10" at 7.30pm - The film will be "Jacky" - Contact Hilary on 01797 230205 about
membership

Hall of Crafts Sunday 19" from 11am to 5pm - There will be some of our regular stall holders and
some new ones and of course the snack bar serving a range of sandwiches, burgers and cakes

Attic and Collectors Fair Sunday 26" from 10am to 2pm - Regular and new stall holders will be
there plus the snack bar for sandwiches, burgers etc

Reqular weekly activities

Sing For Fun
Wednesday 1%, 8", 151, 22™ and 29" at 2pm - more details from Yvonne 01797 230693

Mothers and Toddlers
Thursday 2, 9" 16", 23" and 30" at 9.30am - more details from Peasmarsh Flying Start Pre-
School on 01797 230325 (option 3) or email Flying.Start@Peasmarsh.e-sussex.sch.uk

Rye Area Children's Community Choir (RACCC) Thursday 2™, 9" 16", 23 and 30" at 3.50pm
- more details from Marian on 07947806712 or email dmham128@btinternet.com

Zumba
Thursday 279, 9™ 16", 23" and 30" at 7.30pm - details from Julie. email Canz2004@yahoo.com

Pottery Classes Monday 6", 13", 20" and 27" at 3pm - more details from Mike on 07484277589
Brownies Monday 6", 13", 20" and 27" at 6pm - more details from Pam 01797 224739

Jitterbugz Tuesday 7th, 14", 215 and 28" at 9.15am - more details from Katie on 07835059053
or email info@iitterbuaz.co.uk

Congratulations & Thank you !

The Peasmarsh Playspace Project has met its target !!!
For nearly 5 years we have been struggling  wessemssmm
to raise funds to re-furbish or replace our
Playspace.

Now, thanks to the Parish Council, Rother
District Council, the Big Lottery Fund, The
Village Society, a number of local fund-
raising events organised by interested
parents and friends, and not least, the Cock
Inn (who have raised about £1,000 for us
through various events) , we can go ahead |
with plans for an exciting new playspace and adult exercise equipment. Well done !




BROWNIES !

We urgently need ANOTHER OWL to help on Monday evenings!
Our thriving Brownie Pack meets at the Memorial Hall from 6pm.
Call Pam Hanwell on 224739 or Email derekhanwell@btinternet.com

Peasmarsh Matters

Libraries

East Sussex County Council consultation on the future of the counties libraries is open
until 14th December and questionnaires are available from Rye or any county library or
online: www.eastsussex.gov.uk/haveyoursay.Under consideration is the closure of
a number of libraries, enhancement of eLibrary services, a greater focus on outreach
services and NO MORE mobile library service. This is your opportunity to have a say
on the future of the library service in East Sussex. Please do take part

East Sussex County Council Petition

You may have recently seen on the news that East Sussex County Council is asking
people to sign a petition calling on the Government to give the county a fairer deal. For
more details on the petition or to sign it go to
www.eastsussex.gov.uk/yourcouncil/consultation/stand-up-for-east-sussex/

Link to Hope Shoebox Appeal

I would like to say a very big thank you to all those people in Peasmarsh who put
together a shoebox to give to a family or elderly person living in Romania, Moldova, The
Ukraine and Bulgaria.

T was thrilled with the response to the appeal and you may all be assured that every
shoebox will be gratefully received by someone you will never meet, but to whom you
have brought such happiness and joy. A wonderful gift at Christmas.

Thank you again, Sue Cavilla

Just a reminder: Rye Area Children's Community Choir

The choir has now been running for nearly a year and has taken part in a number of
concerts in the Memorial Hall alongside the Sing for Fun group. The choir is always happy
to welcome new members and is open to all children between 7 and 11 years old
irrespective of ability or where they live who want to come along and sing and just have
fun singing

For more information on 07947806712 or email Marian Ham at
dmham128@btinternet.com

Parliamentary Constituency Boundary Review.
See the Boundary Commission’s latest proposals (and there’s not much time for your
comments !) www.bce2018.orqg,uk

If your PP gets to you in time, don't forget Saturday 28" October is Quiz Night at the hall.
7.30pm £6. BYOB. Book a table {no more than 8) with Jenny. 01797 230324.




